
 

 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 
Provide Services to the Juvenile Realignment Population  

 
           The Lassen County Probation Department (“LCPD”) is requesting proposals (“RFP”) to 

provide wellness services to youth and families involved in the Juvenile Justice Systems in 
an effort to reduce incarceration rates of the eligible, realigned Division of Juvenile Justice 
(“DJJ”) minors in accordance to Senate Bill 823. These youth have been charged or 
adjudicated for a serious or violent felony and are in need of community-based services and 
programs to reduce co-dependency, address criminogenic needs, provide emotional 
support, anger management strategies, restore family structure, and reduce out-of-home 
placements and recidivism.   

The full proposal can be located on the Lassen County Website, www.lassencounty.org, 
on the Probation Department page, under resources. They may also be picked up in 
person at the Lassen County Probation Department, 2950 Riverside Drive, Suite 101, 
Susanville, California.  
 
All proposals must be received by June 25, 2021, no later than 5:00 p.m., at 2950 
Riverside Drive, Suite 101, Susanville, California 96130 and will be opened and reviewed. 
For questions, please call (530)251-8412. 
 
 
 
Sara Gould  
Lassen County Probation Department 


